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To Whom this may concern -  

My name is Tiffany Filter. I am a 

-Moms Demand Action Member 

-Elementary School Teacher 

-Wife, Daughter, Sister 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3076.  

It is appalling that we allow gun dealers to operate with such little regulations; once a 

decade is appalling. The ATF is not able to do their job and it is the state's job to fix 

this.  

When all other industries are inspected more frequently and with more scrutiny, we 

must start to enforce the deadliest industry and that it is held accountable to higher 

standards than it currently is. We should be looking to our neighboring states and 

modeling systems after them. Our state should NOT be the one where people come 

to buy guns for our lack of dealer licensing and enforcement. It is embarrassing. 

Please pass HB 3076 to keep guns and crimes that are linked to them out of our 

community. We want a safer Oregon and it starts here. 

 


